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I oppose this, as a mother and woman this only makes it more difficult for me to 

defend myself. Criminals don’t care about these laws and I don’t think they will save 

lives. We have laws in place for these things and they work for law abiding citizens. 

This is a propaganda and extremism push for control over civil liberties which should 

not be entertained.  


